
Dear Editor, 

In order to publish a high-quality literature in the World Journal of Gastroenterology, 

lead the development of the discipline, and attract more readers, all authors have revised the 

manuscript following the steps outlined in e-mail. 

The review composition comment on the manuscript and my answer. All issues in the 

manuscript based on peer-review report were made a point-to point response to the issues 

raised in the peer-review report.  

(1) Learning curve is important information for this article. 

Answer: I agree with the comment. Learning curve is important information for this 

article. And we collected and analysed relevant data. The content and pictures about the 

learning curve were added to the part of results.  

(2) Backgrounds of patients are needed. 

Answer: I agree with the peer review comment. Backgrounds of the patients (BMI) were 

introduced in the part of results and added in the part of abstract.  

(3) Interestingly enough, detail explanation for SILS＋1/L and SILS＋1/R is good 

for some surgeons who are interested in this surgery 

Answer: I agree with the comment. The detail explanation for SILS+1/L and SILS+1/R 

were introduced in the part of discussion. 

 

We revised the manuscript according to the Editorial Office’s comments and 

suggestions.  

 (4) The title should be no more than 12 words 

Answer: The title was changed to The Initial Experience of SILS+1/L Totally 

Laparoscopic Distal Gastrectomy with Uncut Roux-en-Y Reconstruction. 

(5) The authors need to provide the Copyright License Agreement signed by all 

authors. The authors did not provide the approved grant application form(s). The 

authors did not provide the original figures. 

Answer: The Copyright License Agreement signed by all authors, funding agency 

approval documents (Figure 1,2,3) and the pictures using Powerpoint was provided and 

upload.  

(6) References and typesetting were corrected. 

 

(7) Supplementary 

Authors Institution-Related Information should be changed for each author, because 

the document (Figure 4,5) was issued about the name of hospital last month. We need to 

change Department of Gastrointestinal Surgery, The Second Hospital of Shandong University 

into Department of Gastrointestinal Surgery, The Second Hospital，Cheeloo College of 

Medicine, Shandong University. And we have changed in manuscript. 

Thank you again for your attention and consideration. 

Sincerely yours, 

Wei Zhou, Yin-Lu DING 
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